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The Village Fete 2023.  
 
We are preparing for this year’s Fete and have the same Committee 
as last year with one change, Philip Smith replacing Alex Godfrey.  
 
A few people have decided not to help with their usual jobs due to 
increasing age and well done to them for all past help.  
 
We still need some volunteers for help this year and have a hard task 
to keep up with last year’s record takings. 
 
 
 
Gordon Beard, Fete Chairman 
  
 


